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  Digital Culture & Society (DCS) Ramón
Reichert,Annika Richterich,Pablo Abend,Mathias
Fuchs,Karin Wenz,2016-12-31 »Digital Culture &
Society« is a refereed, international journal,
fostering discussion about the ways in which
digital technologies, platforms and applications
reconfigure daily lives and practices. It offers a
forum for critical analysis and inquiries into
digital media theory and provides a publication
environment for interdisciplinary research
approaches, contemporary theory developments and
methodological innovation. The third issue
»Politics of Big Data« edited by Mark Coté, Paolo
Gerbaudo, and Jennifer Pybus, critically examines
the political and economic dimensions of Big Data
and thus details its contestation. The
contributions focus on the materialities and
processes which manifest Big Data and explore
forms of value beyond the state and capital. These
range from open data initiatives, social media
metrics, machine learning algorithms, data
visualisation to data dashboards, critical data
analysis, and new modes of data action research
and practice.
  Cubed Erno Rubik,2020-09-15 The first book by
the reclusive inventor of the world’s most iconic
puzzle THE RUBIK’S CUBE. Erno Rubik inspires us
with what he’s learned in a lifetime of creating,
curiosity, and discovery. Erno Rubik was a child
when he first became obsessed with puzzles of all
kinds. “Puzzles,” he writes, “bring out important
qualities in each of us: concentration, curiosity,
a sense of play, the eagerness to discover a
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solution.” To Rubik puzzles aren’t just
games—they’re creativity machines. He encourages
us to embrace our inner curiosity and find the
puzzles that surround us in our everyday lives.
“If you are determined, you will solve them,” he
writes. Rubik’s own puzzle, the Cube, went on to
be solved by millions worldwide for over forty
years, become one of the bestselling toys of all
time, and to be featured as a global symbol of
intelligence and ingenuity. In Cubed, Rubik covers
more than just his journey to inventing his
eponymous cube. He makes a case for always being
an amateur—something he has always considered
himself to be. He discusses the inevitability of
problems during any act of invention. He reveals
what it was like to experience the astonishing
worldwide success of an object he made purely for
his own play. And he offers what he thinks it
means to be a true creator (hint: anyone can do
it). Steeped in the wisdom and also the humility
of a born inventor, Cubed offers a unique look at
the imperfect science of creation.
  Between the World and Me Ta-Nehisi
Coates,2015-07-14 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
NATIONAL BOOK AWARD WINNER • NAMED ONE OF TIME’S
TEN BEST NONFICTION BOOKS OF THE DECADE • PULITZER
PRIZE FINALIST • NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE
AWARD FINALIST • ONE OF OPRAH’S “BOOKS THAT HELP
ME THROUGH” • NOW AN HBO ORIGINAL SPECIAL EVENT
Hailed by Toni Morrison as “required reading,” a
bold and personal literary exploration of
America’s racial history by “the most important
essayist in a generation and a writer who changed
the national political conversation about race”
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(Rolling Stone) NAMED ONE OF THE MOST INFLUENTIAL
BOOKS OF THE DECADE BY CNN • NAMED ONE OF PASTE’S
BEST MEMOIRS OF THE DECADE • NAMED ONE OF THE TEN
BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book
Review • O: The Oprah Magazine • The Washington
Post • People • Entertainment Weekly • Vogue • Los
Angeles Times • San Francisco Chronicle • Chicago
Tribune • New York • Newsday • Library Journal •
Publishers Weekly In a profound work that pivots
from the biggest questions about American history
and ideals to the most intimate concerns of a
father for his son, Ta-Nehisi Coates offers a
powerful new framework for understanding our
nation’s history and current crisis. Americans
have built an empire on the idea of “race,” a
falsehood that damages us all but falls most
heavily on the bodies of black women and
men—bodies exploited through slavery and
segregation, and, today, threatened, locked up,
and murdered out of all proportion. What is it
like to inhabit a black body and find a way to
live within it? And how can we all honestly reckon
with this fraught history and free ourselves from
its burden? Between the World and Me is Ta-Nehisi
Coates’s attempt to answer these questions in a
letter to his adolescent son. Coates shares with
his son—and readers—the story of his awakening to
the truth about his place in the world through a
series of revelatory experiences, from Howard
University to Civil War battlefields, from the
South Side of Chicago to Paris, from his childhood
home to the living rooms of mothers whose
children’s lives were taken as American plunder.
Beautifully woven from personal narrative,
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reimagined history, and fresh, emotionally charged
reportage, Between the World and Me clearly
illuminates the past, bracingly confronts our
present, and offers a transcendent vision for a
way forward.
  Designed by Apple in California ,2016-10-05
  Check the Technique Brian Coleman,2009-03-12 A
Tribe Called Quest • Beastie Boys • De La Soul •
Eric B. & Rakim • The Fugees • KRS-One • Pete Rock
& CL Smooth • Public Enemy • The Roots • Run-DMC •
Wu-Tang Clan • and twenty-five more hip-hop
immortals It’s a sad fact: hip-hop album liners
have always been reduced to a list of producer and
sample credits, a publicity photo or two, and some
hastily composed shout-outs. That’s a damn shame,
because few outside the game know about the true
creative forces behind influential masterpieces
like PE’s It Takes a Nation of Millions. . ., De
La’s 3 Feet High and Rising, and Wu-Tang’s Enter
the Wu-Tang (36 Chambers). A longtime scribe for
the hip-hop nation, Brian Coleman fills this void,
and delivers a thrilling, knockout oral history of
the albums that define this dynamic and
iconoclastic art form. The format: One chapter,
one artist, one album, blow-by-blow and track-by-
track, delivered straight from the original
sources. Performers, producers, DJs, and b-
boys–including Big Daddy Kane, Muggs and B-Real,
Biz Markie, RZA, Ice-T, and Wyclef–step to the mic
to talk about the influences, environment,
equipment, samples, beats, beefs, and surprises
that went into making each classic record. Studio
craft and street smarts, sonic inspiration and
skate ramps, triumph, tragedy, and take-out
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food–all played their part in creating these
essential albums of the hip-hop canon. Insightful,
raucous, and addictive, Check the Technique
transports you back to hip-hop’s golden age with
the greatest artists of the ’80s and ’90s. This is
the book that belongs on the stacks next to your
wax. “Brian Coleman’s writing is a lot like the
albums he covers: direct, uproarious, and more
than six-fifths genius.” –Jeff Chang, author of
Can’t Stop Won’t Stop “All producers and hip-hop
fans must read this book. It really shows how
these albums were made and touches the music fiend
in everyone.” –DJ Evil Dee of Black Moon and Da
Beatminerz “A rarity in mainstream publishing: a
truly essential rap history.” –Ronin Ro, author of
Have Gun Will Travel
  Bookshelf Design Sundae Li,2015 It is true that
book always enjoys more attention than its
faithful supporter-bookshelf. This book, however,
is a tribute to this essential piece of furniture
in our life, presenting creative bookshelf designs
from around the globe which would provide fresh
ideas for readers. An illustrated foldout was
carefully made to introduce a brief historical
development of bookshelf
  OpenGL ES 2 for Android Kevin
Brothaler,2013-06-26 Printed in full color.
Android is booming like never before, with
millions of devices shipping every day. It's never
been a better time to learn how to create your own
3D games and live wallpaper for Android. You'll
find out all about shaders and the OpenGL
pipeline, and discover the power of OpenGL ES 2.0,
which is much more feature-rich than its
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predecessor. If you can program in Java and you
have a creative vision that you'd like to share
with the world, then this is the book for you.
This book will teach you everything you need to
know to create compelling graphics on Android.
You'll learn the basics of OpenGL by building a
simple game of air hockey, and along the way,
you'll see how to initialize OpenGL and program
the graphics pipeline using shaders. Each lesson
builds upon the one before it, as you add colors,
shading, 3D projections, touch interaction, and
more. Then, you'll find out how to turn your idea
into a live wallpaper that can run on the home
screen. You'll learn about more advanced effects
involving particles, lighting models, and the
depth buffer. You'll understand what to look for
when debugging your program, and what to watch out
for when deploying to the market. OpenGL can be
somewhat of a dark art to the uninitiated. As you
read this book, you'll learn each new concept from
first principles. You won't just learn about a
feature; you'll also understand how it works, and
why it works the way it does. Everything you learn
is forward-compatible with the just-released
OpenGL ES 3, and you can even apply these
techniques to other platforms, such as iOS or
HTML5 WebGL.
  Planning Algorithms Steven M. LaValle,2006-05-29
Planning algorithms are impacting technical
disciplines and industries around the world,
including robotics, computer-aided design,
manufacturing, computer graphics, aerospace
applications, drug design, and protein folding.
This coherent and comprehensive book unifies
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material from several sources, including robotics,
control theory, artificial intelligence, and
algorithms. The treatment is centered on robot
motion planning, but integrates material on
planning in discrete spaces. A major part of the
book is devoted to planning under uncertainty,
including decision theory, Markov decision
processes, and information spaces, which are the
'configuration spaces' of all sensor-based
planning problems. The last part of the book
delves into planning under differential
constraints that arise when automating the motions
of virtually any mechanical system. This text and
reference is intended for students, engineers, and
researchers in robotics, artificial intelligence,
and control theory as well as computer graphics,
algorithms, and computational biology.
  New York ,2005
  The Rough Guide to Provence & the Côte d'Azur
Greg Ward,Neville Walker,Rough Guides,2013-05-01
Now in ePub format. The Rough Guide to Provence
and the Côte d'Azur, now in full color throughout,
is the ultimate travel guide to the most
compelling region of southern France. Discover the
local highlights with stunning photography, color-
coded maps, and more listings and information than
ever before. You'll find detailed practical advice
on everything to see and do, from great cities
like Aix and Avignon to the vibrant port of
Marseille, the eerie marshlands of the Camargue
and the glamorous resorts of the Côte d'Azur. Up-
to-date descriptions of the best hotels, bars, and
restaurants suit all budgets. With in-depth
descriptions of every destination, suggested
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itineraries, and Top 5 ideas, The Rough Guide to
Provence and the Côte d'Azur will help you make
the most of this beautiful region.
  Flanders Emma Thomson,2012 Most people think
they have Flanders - the Dutch-speaking northern
half of Belgium - figured out: beer, chocolate and
the EU are the standard tag lines. However, dig
beneath the surface and you will discover a region
of quirk and style. Author Emma Thomson introduces
travellers not only to the World Heritage Sites of
Brussels' Grand Place or Bruges' romantic canals
but also to snug spots, like the bewitched village
of Laarne and Geraardsbergen, the real home of
Manneken-Pis. Flanders provides something for
everyone: the city-break or business tourist
seeking restaurants and shopping; the wildlife and
outdoor enthusiast after bird-watching and rural
walks; the traveller wishing to seek out towns,
villages and countryside off the beaten track; and
the visitor in search of luxury and pampering.
Dress up and join the merry madness of Aalst
Carnival, spend the night in a traditional
begijnhof, or simply people-watch over a bowl of
mosselen-friet in Bruges' medieval town square.
Entertaining and instructing in equal measure,
Bradt's Flanders is the first guidebook to cover
the entire region in depth. Join Emma Thomson on a
journey along romantic canals, through bewitched
villages and to bohemian cafés in this beguiling
corner of Europe. Proost!
  Never Too Small Joe Beath,Elizabeth
Price,2023-04-19 Joel Beath and Elizabeth Price
explore this question drawing inspiration from a
diverse collection of apartment designs, all



10

smaller than 50m2/540ft2. Through the lens of five
small-footprint design principles and drawing on
architectural images and detailed floor plans, the
authors examine how architects and designers are
reimagining small space living. Full of
inspiration we can each apply to our own spaces,
this is a book that offers hope and inspiration
for a future of our cities and their citizens in
which sustainability and style, comfort and
affordability can co-exist. Never Too Small proves
living better doesn’t have to mean living larger.
  The Secret Staircase Sheila Connolly,2021-08-24
From New York Times bestselling author Sheila
Connolly, The Secret Staircase is the third
Victorian Village Mystery, which finds Kate
Hamilton discovering a long-dead body in a hidden
staircase. Kate Hamilton is feeling good about her
plans to recreate Asheboro, Maryland as the
Victorian village it once was. The town is finally
on her side, and the finances are coming together.
Kate's first goal is to renovate the Barton
Mansion on the outskirts of town. Luckily, it's
been well maintained in the century since the
wealthy Henry Barton lived and died there. The
only substantial change she's planning is to
update the original kitchen so that it can be used
to cater events in the building. But when the
contractor gets started, he discovers a hidden
staircase that had been walled in years earlier.
And as Kate's luck would have it, in the stairwell
is a body. After her initial shock wears off, Kate
is relieved when the autopsy reveals that the man
had died around 1880. Unfortunately, it also
reveals that his was not a natural death—he was
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murdered. And serious questions remain: who was he
and what was he doing there? Kate begins a hunt to
identify the man and figure out what he was doing
at the Barton Mansion. But when a second body is
found—this time from the present day—Kate realizes
that real dangers lie in digging up the past...
  Companies and Their Brands ,2008
  FOODHEIM Eric Wareheim,2021-09-21 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • From one half of the cult comedy duo
Tim & Eric comes the culinary bible for modern
food freaks, showing you how to throw epic
parties, suck the marrow out of life, and cook
better than your grandmother. ONE OF THE TEN BEST
COOKBOOKS OF THE YEAR: The New Yorker • ONE OF THE
BEST COOKBOOKS OF THE YEAR: New York Post • “A
book with all the recipes to Wareheim’s insanely
delicious secret sauces? And a sneak peek at the
man behind the curtain?? I’ll take two please . .
. extra crispy!!!”—Jack Black Director and actor
Eric Wareheim might be known for his comedy, but
his passion for food and drink is no joke. For the
last fifteen years he has been traveling the world
in search of the best bites and sips, learning
from top chefs and wine professionals along the
way. His devotion to beautiful natural wine, the
freshest seafood crudos, and perfectly cooked rib-
eyes is legit. And now he wants to share with you
everything he’s learned on this epic food journey.
In Foodheim, Wareheim takes readers deep into his
foodscape with chapters on topics like circle
foods (burgers, tacos), grandma foods (pasta,
meatballs), and juicy foods (steak, ribs).
Alongside recipes for Chicken Parm with Nonna
Sauce, Personal Pan Pep Pep, and Crudite Extreme
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with Dill Dippers, you will discover which eight
cocktail recipes you should know by heart, how to
saber a bottle of bubbly, and what you need to do
to achieve handmade pasta perfection at home.
Written with award-winning cookbook editor Emily
Timberlake and featuring eye-popping photographs
and art chronicling Wareheim's evolution as a
drinker, how to baby your pizza dough into pie
perfection, and more, Foodheim is the ultimate
book for anyone who lives to eat. Praise for
Foodheim “We are all searching for greatness, and
Eric is what we are searching for in ourselves.
Through his searching we don’t need to search: we
have found. Eric is my Martha Stewart, my mother.
He’s the maître d, the Emeril Lagasse, the Andre
Agassi, the Dennis Rodman. He’s true love and
commitment to the craft of the food. He is
food.”—Matty Matheson “Eric has written an instant
classic that will command prime real estate in
every young culinary enthusiast’s kitchen. People
will say about Foodheim what past generations have
said about Joy of Cooking, ’This book taught me
how to cook.’ If this book existed as a resource
for me when I was making my bones, I would surely
be more successful today. Hail, Foodheim!”—Kris
Yenbamroong, chef and owner of NIGHT + MARKET
  Wallpaper* City Guide Berlin
Wallpaper*,2020-05-13 The fast-track guide for the
design-conscious traveller Wallpaper* City Guides
present a tightly edited, discreetly packaged list
of the best a location has to offer the design
conscious traveller. Here is a precise,
informative, insider’s checklist of all you need
to know about the world’s most intoxicating
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cities. Whether you are staying for 48 hours or
five days, visiting for business or a vacation,
we’ve done the hard work for you, from finding the
best restaurants, bars and hotels (including which
rooms to request) to the most extraordinary stores
and sites, and the most enticing architecture and
design. Wallpaper* City Guides enable you to come
away from your trip, however brief, with a real
taste of the city’s landscape and the satisfaction
you’ve seen all that you should. In short, these
guides act as a passport to the best the world has
to offer.
  Living and Working in Space William David
Compton,Charles D. Benson,2013-05-13 The official
record of America's first space station, this book
from the NASA History Series chronicles the Skylab
program from its planning during the 1960s through
its 1973 launch and 1979 conclusion. Definitive
accounts examine the project's achievements as
well as its use of discoveries and technology
developed during the Apollo program. 1983 edition.
  Witness (later issued as Evil Relations) David
Smith,Carol Ann Lee,2011-06-02 Despite standing as
chief prosecution witness in the Moors Murders
trial, David Smith was vilified by the public due
to the accusations thrown at him by Myra Hindley
and Ian Brady about his involvement in their
crimes. Hindley's later confession that she and
Brady had lied in an attempt to reduce their
sentences did little to diminish the slurs against
his name. For almost 45 years, Smith was asked by
writers and film-makers to tell his story. Apart
from a handful of brief interviews, he always
refused. Carol Ann Lee met Smith during her
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research for One of Your Own, her critically
acclaimed biography of Hindley, following which he
finally agreed to reveal all. In Witness,
interviews, archival research and, most
significantly, David Smith's own vivid memoir are
fused to create an unforgettable, often harrowing
account of his life before, during and after the
Moors Murders.
  Drive Daniel H. Pink,2011-04-05 The New York
Times bestseller that gives readers a paradigm-
shattering new way to think about motivation from
the author of When: The Scientific Secrets of
Perfect Timing Most people believe that the best
way to motivate is with rewards like money—the
carrot-and-stick approach. That's a mistake, says
Daniel H. Pink (author of To Sell Is Human: The
Surprising Truth About Motivating Others). In this
provocative and persuasive new book, he asserts
that the secret to high performance and
satisfaction-at work, at school, and at home—is
the deeply human need to direct our own lives, to
learn and create new things, and to do better by
ourselves and our world. Drawing on four decades
of scientific research on human motivation, Pink
exposes the mismatch between what science knows
and what business does—and how that affects every
aspect of life. He examines the three elements of
true motivation—autonomy, mastery, and purpose-and
offers smart and surprising techniques for putting
these into action in a unique book that will
change how we think and transform how we live.
  Sooner Safer Happier Jonathan Smart,2020-11-10
This is one of the most important Agile books
since The Phoenix Project. —Charles Betz,
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Principle Analyst, Forrester Research It's no
secret that we are living in the Digital Age.
Technology companies make up seven of the world's
ten largest firms by market capitalization. And
the key to their success is the key to all modern
organizations. Jonathan Smart, business agility
practitioner, thought leader, and coach, reveals
the patterns and antipatterns that will help
organizations from every industry deliver better
value sooner, safer, and happier through high
levels of engagement, inclusion, and empowerment.
Through his decades of experience in the
technology world, Smart provides business leaders
with a blueprint for creating a world-class
organization of the future. Through Agile and Lean
ways of working, business leaders can empower
teams to improve production, grow together, and
create better services for their customers. These
better ways of working have overflowed from the IT
department to every corner of successful
organizations, taking root in every industry from
aerospace to accounting, insurance to shipping.
This book is not about software development. It is
not a book about the computer industry. This book
is about applying agility across the entire
organization. It's a book that will put you at the
front of change and ahead of the competition. A
true business-wide perspective on Digital
Transformation and the need for whole business
agility. —Adam Banks, Non Executive Director and
Former CTIO of AP Moller Maersk **Note from the
Authors: Purchases will result in the planting of
trees and empowerment of women, in countries with
the lowest scores on the IUCN's gender and
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environment index. It's not just carbon neutral,
purchases in any format will result in, on
average, 10x greater carbon offset.

Smart Cube Live Wallpaper Book Review: Unveiling
the Magic of Language

In an electronic era where connections and
knowledge reign supreme, the enchanting power of
language has be apparent than ever. Its capability
to stir emotions, provoke thought, and instigate
transformation is really remarkable. This
extraordinary book, aptly titled "Smart Cube Live
Wallpaper," written by a very acclaimed author,
immerses readers in a captivating exploration of
the significance of language and its profound
effect on our existence. Throughout this critique,
we shall delve to the book is central themes,
evaluate its unique writing style, and assess its
overall influence on its readership.
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